
 

 

CITY OF TUALATIN 
Staff Report 

 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

FROM:     Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

DATE:     February 24, 2025 

SUBJECT: 
Review of the 2024 City Council Priorities  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Staff recommends the City Council review progress on the 2024 Priorities that were discussed and developed 
at the January 2024 City Council Advance.  

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
The City of Tualatin Council and leadership team gathered on January 26-27, 2024, for the annual Council 
Advance. The Advance serves as an important opportunity for City leaders to engage in comprehensive 
discussion aimed at identifying realistic priorities aligned with community needs and opportunities, the 
Council’s 2030 Vision, and the resources and capacities of City staff. 

The team engaged in collaborative exercises to develop an assessment of the current environment and 
understanding of the existing community landscape. Using this as a foundation, the team discussed how to 
leverage the City’s strengths to achieve future success in serving the Tualatin community for years to come.  
The resulting 2024 Council Priorities reflect a shared commitment of Council and staff to serve all community 
members in Tualatin to the best of their ability. The seven 2024 Council Priorities are: 
 

1) Neighborhood Engagement 
2) Housing 
3) Economic Development 
4) Transportation 
5) Environment 
6) Parks 
7) Culture + Identity 

 
For each of the priorities Council identified outcomes and specific actions, as identified starting on page 9 of 
the attached Summary Report (and included on the laminated placemat at the Council dais).  
 
In preparation for the 2025 City Council Advance, staff will share progress on each of the priorities and 
actions. There will be opportunity at the 2025 Advance to discuss Council’s priorities for this coming year. 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

- 2024 City Council Advance Summary Report 


